

Bochum Parkway, Norton, Sheffield, S8 8JR

Tel: 0114 237 2768 Fax: 0114 283 9253

email: enquiries@mossbrook.sheffield.sch.uk

web: www.mossbrook.sheffield.sch.uk

Headteacher: Dean Linkhorn

16<sup>th</sup> April 2018

Dear Family, Friends and Colleagues,

Welcome back to the Summer term at Mossbrook. I hope that you had a really good Easter break with family and friends. The children have all come in to school with a spring in their step this morning and we are all looking forward to a busy and exciting term with a lot going on.

## **Heating Works**

The work continues to progress well. Rainbow and Butterfly have moved back to their classrooms and Lavender have moved to a different room. All classes are now where they will be for the remainder of the school year. We are hopeful that the pool will be complete soon and swimming will start for the younger children.

## **Assemblies:**

It is always great to see family and friends at class assemblies on a Friday. Class teams will make you very welcome and as well as seeing your children perform it is a really good opportunity to meet other families.

20th April: Squirrel Class Assembly 27th April: Sunshine Class Assembly 11<sup>th</sup> May: May Day celebrations

18th May: Shine Assembly (we will write to invite the parents and carers of the children that

are nominated for the awards)

## Dates:

25th April: International Food Day 7th May: Bank Holiday, school closed

21st-25th May: Healthy Schools Week activities

25th May: Last day Summer 1

If you would like to discuss something from this letter or anything else please feel free to contact me in school.

Yours sincerely,

Dean Linkhorn

Headteacher